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April 2, 1987

Dear Dr.& Mrs. Peeples:

Just a short note to let you know that our
family-the Chaplins-will be having another reunion in a few weeks.
This time we will be having it in South Carolina at my great
aunt's house (Mrs. Robert L. Chaplin, Sr.). The details are
enclosed.

Everything is going Jjust great over this
way!! I shall be getting married on June 6th here in Savannah.
The lady I am marrying is the one I had previously mentioned to
you some time back. By the way, she is Stephanie Laurie Lowenthal,
and, as I believe I mentioned before, she is an RN at Candler
Hospital here in Savannah., We will be sending invitations. So
watch your mail!!

Well, that's about it for now. Please try
and come to the reunion as we would love having you bgoth. A good
time is expected to be had by all!i!T! Take care!

Sincer

John David Humphrey
(912) 925-9635

Mrs. Robert Lee Chaplin, Sr.
ANy



